Dear STP Members,
The G. Stanley Hall/Harry Kirke Wolfe Lecture Series Committee is looking for two additional members to serve three-year terms.   
The committee identifies speakers for the lecture series held at APA each year. The series in intended to help introductory level teachers, as well as others, develop a coherent picture of recent developments in the wide range of different psychological subdisciplines they may cover in their courses. We select speakers, invite them to join us, and when possible, attend those lectures (although attendance is not required). Nominations and self-nominations are welcome. If interested, or if you have questions, contact Scott Bates at Scott.Bates@usu.edu. The application deadline is July 31st.

Please complete the application below and email it to Scott Bates with the subject heading “GSH/HKW” at Scott.Bates@usu.edu by July 31st. 
Thank you for your help.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Jessica Irons (current chair, 2014)


Name_______________________________ email ____________________________________
Phone number________________________ Affiliation/state_____________________________
How many times in the past 5 years have you attended APA (specifically note if you have attended a GSH/HKW lecture)?


Have you been involved in conference planning? If so, what were your duties?


Please provide information on why you are interested in this position. 


List any prior or current positions held in the Society for the Teaching of Psychology.
